Jennifer Lindo

From: Gary Goeschel

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 12:21 PM

To: Jennifer Lindo

Subject: Fwd: To the Inland Wetland Agency and Chairman Gary Upton

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Norman Peck <nbpeck29@gmail.com>

Date: July 13, 2020 at 12:19:29 PM EDT

To: Gary Goeschel <ggoeschel@eltownhall.com>

Cc: Norman Peck <nbpeck29@gmail.com>

Subject: To the Inland Wetland Agency and Chairman Gary Upton

To the Inland Wetland Agency and Chairman Gary Upton:
It's TIME!

For many years we, the citizens of Niantic (East Lyme), have been telling the world that Niantic is the
place to come and live and be happy. We are now facing overuse of land, water, police, beaches, sewers
etal. It’s time to protect what we have left so that those who have accepted that Niantic is great can
continue to live here and enjoy. Let’s do all we can to protect what we have.

Norm Peck Jr.
Retired

Home: 860-739-7202
Cell: 860-460-7011



